


 

 

 
 

August 28, 2018 
  

 

City of Richmond Urban Design Committee 

Attention:  Joshua Son 

Senior Planner & Secretary to the Urban Design Committee 

Planning & Development Review (PDR) 

City of Richmond 

City Hall 

900 East Broad Street, Suite 511 

Richmond, VA 23219 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing this letter to demonstrate my support of the Urban Design Committee Application 

referenced below: 

 

Application for Dominion Energy, Inc. (“Dominion Energy”), Seeking approval 

of Encroachments in connection with the Potential Development of a 

New Building on the Current Site of One James River Plaza at 701 E. 

Cary Street (700 Canal Place) 

 

 

I feel strongly that the development of the proposed Tower 2 in place of One James River 

Plaza will add tremendous value to downtown Richmond and will augment the quality of life 

for downtown residents in particular and the City in general.  This application has my full 

support and I respectfully request that the Urban Design Committee and the Department of 

Public Works approve this application. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

      

     Ellen F. Robertson       
 

 

Ellen F. Robertson 

Councilwoman 

 

 

Cc: Brian K. Jackson, Esquire 
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